
-----Original Message-----
From: Ruth Garcia [mailto:ruthggcia@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2017 2:47 PM
To: CityClerk
Subject: Alley vacation Willow at Daisy

I understand that you will have a hearing tomorrow in regards to vacating the alley behind Willow at Daisy.

I wanted to write in to support this idea. I frequent the dentist next door as well as the Bank on the corner and notice
that so many people drive through there like maniacs. I have seen many "almost accidents". 

Also vagrants hang out in the alley at times. I believe privatizing the alley will reduce the homeless situation as well.

Sent from my iPhone

H-1 CORRESPONDENCE - Ruth Garcia
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